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Honrorable Robert 0. Ray 
Governor of Iowa 
Des Moines ,Iowa -50319

Dear Governor Ray%

A copy of a letter to Chairman 
from the Advisory Committee on 
for your infortion.

Seaborg, dated February 11, 1970, 
Reactor Safeguards is enclosed

The letter concerns the Committee's further review of Iowa 
-Electric Light and Power Company's application to construct 
the proposed Duane Arnold Energy Center, and is based on Iowa 
Electric Light and Power Company's recent submission of Amend
ments No. 14 and 15 to that application.- Copies of Amaendments 
No. 14, dated January 29, 1970, and No. 15, dated February 4, 
1970, are also enclosed for your information.  

Sincerely, 

( signed ) Harold L. Price 

klarold L. Price 
Pirector of Regulation 

Enclosurest 
1. ACRS ltr dtd 2-11-70 
2. Amendments No. 14 and 15 

for Duane Arnold 

cc: James F. Speers, I. D.  
Commissioner of Public Health 

Mr. Jerry Addy, Commd.sionar 
Bureau of Labor
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